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Dear Parents 
 

It was great to see class 1’s excitement to take part in the new Fab Friday cycle which 
is now well and truly under way.  All the teachers are involved every week now, and in  
his centenary year, we’ve focussed the activities on a celebration of the stories of Roald 
Dahl.  Continuing this theme, we’ll be ready when the book fair arrives in school later 
this week!  The Scholastic shop will open in the hall after school on Thursday, and there 
will be early morning and afternoon times for the following week.  We would like to ask the 
children to come dressed as oneof their favourite characters next Monday 21st November. 
There will be a voluntary£1 voluntary ‘fine’ in aid of the Community defibrillator fund.  
 

The book fair is an annual event that heralds the seasonal preparations.  We have been able  
to book an exciting Pantomime for the children to be held on Monday 5th December and  
following this, they will look forward to putting on a treat for you!  Christmas-time can be very 
tiring for the little ones in school, but we would also like as many parents and other family 
members to enjoy the celebrations at Marlborough, so this year we’re trying a new idea of  
putting on an evening show of the infant presentation on Wednesday, 7th December at  
18:00 and an afternoon one on Friday 9th at 14:00.  There should also be some places  
available at the dress rehearsal showing on the Wednesday afternoon – this is when the  
older children get to see the show, so do please try to make arrangements for them at the  
out of school-time showings to leave spaces for the wider family. 
The juniors’ presentations will be held the following week at 18:00 
on Tuesday      and      Wednesday evenings. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

These items of lost property are held in the school 
office: 
          Any items not claimed 
          by 21st November will  
            go to charity! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week Total 
1st  Pelham 29 7 1st  Pelham 39 
2nd  Chichester 23 5 2nd  Chichester 37 
3rd Walsingham 22 4 3rd Fox 36 
4th Swiftsure 21 3 4th Swiftsure 25 
5th  Freeling 20 2 5th  Freeling 24 
6th Fox 17 1 6th Walsingham 22 

Sports	Results	
	

Netball		 St	Marys	B	 		4-4	 Marlborough	
Football	 Mabe	 	 		1-1		 Marlborough	
	 	 King	Charles	 		2-0	 Marlborough	
More hard fought games, with both netballers and 
footballers securing drawn matches last week.  In 
fact, in wet and windy conditions, the football team 
were leading their first game until the last moments 
when a corner swung directly into the goal.  They 
had given King Charles a two goals head-start by 
the break, but played their hearts out to ‘tie’ the 
second half. 
Data Collection and consent forms are being sent home 
with children this week.  Please complete and return 
these to school by Wednesday 23 November. 

Thank you. 

	To	be	sure	of	your	photograph	orders,	
						please	return	completed	requests	
															to	the	school	office	by	this	
																			Friday	18th	November	



 

 
 

 
Marlborough School 

Christmas Crafting Workshop 
 

A festive afternoon of crafting 
for parents, family members and children. 

 
Friday 2nd December 2016,  

14:00–17:00 (2 – 5 pm) in the School Hall. 
£5 adults, £2 children 

 
A range of crafting activities will be on offer, including making wooden reindeer, twig 
stars, winter wood snow globes, white clay decorations, glitter string baubles, orange 

and popcorn garlands and paper strip decorations. Families can take home their 
decorations at the end of the afternoon.  

 
Further information from Sue Pellow. 

 

 

 
  

Places are limited to 12 family groups.  
 

Places can be booked from Tuesday 15th November at the School Office. 


